
MEMORANDUM 
OFFICE OF THE CITY ATTORNEY 

ROOM 800 – CITY HALL 

 

 
TO: Mike Soika, Director of Administration 

 
FROM: Linda Uliss Burke, Deputy City Attorney 
 

DATE: January 8, 2009 
 

RE: Village of West Milwaukee/Fire Service Agreement 
 

 
 Enclosed is a “final” draft of the agreement referenced above.  You will note that the 
term of the Agreement has been modified as you requested.  In addition, there are a few 

negotiated changes to the insurance provisions.  
 

I am also sending you a suggested Exhibit D, regarding capital repair and replacement.  
 

Please let me know your comments, if any, as soon as possible.  The West Milwaukee 

Board has approved this draft and would like our Council approval as soon as possible.  
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Attch. 
1052-2003-870/70873 

 


